Written Testimony for HB 1395: County Boards of Education - Volunteer
Aides - School Chaplain - Please VOTE YES on this bill.

Dear Ways & Means Committee:

This bill's purpose is “Authorizing each county board of education to use a chaplain as
a volunteer aide in schools to provide support services to students...”

This is a common sense bill that is long overdue. Many of our students hold very
sincerely held religious beliefs, and they should be supported in our schools!!

Please VOTE YES on this bill that supports our childrens’ sincerely held religious
beliefs.

Thank you.
Respectfully,

Trudy Tibbals
A Very Concerned Mother of 3 and Maryland Resident



